
Troop 161 Committee Meeting 
10/15/2009 
7:30pm Southside Christian Church 
 
 
Attendees: 
      Darryn Sullivan 
      Tanya Drummond 
      Randy Hendrix 
      Robyn Hendrix 
      Marie Smith 
      Ben Carder 
 
Committee meetings will be held on the 3rd Thursday of each month at 7:00pm 
 
Changes from last meeting: 
Joseph Vaughn Eagle Project 10/17/2009 8:00am at FL Baptist Home for Children on 
Bartram Rd. 
 
The date for the Loscoe Rd. cleanup was cancelled and will be rescheduled for a later 
date. 
 
Darryn Sullivan motioned for the above changes to the previous meeting’s notes to be 
approved. Tanya Drummond seconded. 
 
Youth Protection 
Everyone in contact with children needs to go through training on-line at the Council 
website.  Randy agreed to find out from the council who needs this and will get the forms 
up-to-date if needed. 
 
Roundtable 
Ben Carder attended roundtable. Terry Bennett the Dist. Commissioner wanted a troop 
listing of scouts who own kayaks in order to share with other troops. The concerns are if 
whoever uses these kayaks should be properly trained. Swimming and canoeing merit 
badges are required before using kayaks.  A decision would be made in the future.  It was 
suggested that we email parents and get a list of the kayaks owned to see if they would be 
interested in sharing with other troops. 
 
Charter information was given to Randy for review due by December 31st. 
 
Geneology merit badge-January 23rd at Latter Day Saints Church on Ft. Caroline Rd. 
Time will be 9am-1pm 
 
Tanya Drummond gave the Treasury report 
 
 



 
 
The following positions were discussed next: 
 
Troop Advacment-submitted paperwork for Merit Badge Counselor 
 
Chaplain-Mr Vaughn 
 
Training Coordinator-still open 
 
Equipment Coordinator-Clayton Smith 
 
Historian/Webmaster- Clayton Smith.   Mr. Smith is welcome to attend committee 
meetings and we can make him a member again. 
 
Scoutmaster notes 
Choose one meeting per month for Board of Review.  It was suggested that the Troop 
incorporate the 2nd Tuesday of each month.  Darryn motioned for the committee to agree 
to this. Tanya Drummond seconded. Upon review 1/21/2010-Tanya Dummond retracted 
her seconded motion. The process will remain with the current procedures in place.  
Committee voted all in favor for the current process in place. 
 
Camping planned for December 
 
Good Turn daily sheets were distributed to all scouts and parents. 
 
November 3rd-School Board meeting 6pm.  Scouts are to arrive by 5:45.  This will be part 
of the citizenship in the community merit badge. 
 
It was suggested that a time limit be followed for Eagle projects and community service 
projects.  They should be scheduled similar to a normal work day with a morning break, 
lunch, and then afternoon break.  Projects should not be overlapped by other events going 
on that weekend.  It was suggested that all events should be on a calendar and planned 
ahead of time. Scouts are responsible for coordinating shifts for eagle projects. 
 
Motion to close the meeting at 8:55pm 


